

Tuesday 9th March 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian

## **RE: Teacher Assessed Grades Information Presentation**

It was really lovely to welcome back Year 11 students yesterday. We were very impressed with how smart they looked and with their compliance when it came to wearing masks and following the new operational plan.

During the welcome assembly, I spent some time talking to them about their timeline for the remainder of Year 11 and, importantly, the way in which we will be deciding their Teacher Assessed Grades this year.

We would like an opportunity to share this same information with you on **Monday 15<sup>th</sup> March at 6.30pm.** As we are still unable to have visitors on site this will be a virtual event on Microsoft Teams.

If you would like to join the meeting, there are two ways in which you can do this:

- 1. Via your child's Microsoft Team account. They will find an invite in their calendars.
- 2. By using the link below.

Microsoft Teams meeting

Join on your computer or mobile app

Click here to join the meeting
Learn More | Meeting options

We also plan to hold a final parents' consultation evening on **Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> March.** This will be held on School Cloud and will give you an opportunity to speak to teachers about your child's progress and what they need to do in the final term to ensure they can achieve the grades they are capable of.

In the meantime, if you have any questions do not hesitate to contact either Mrs Cummings or email us at <a href="mailto:OAKSLT@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk">OAKSLT@leaf.bournemouth.sch.uk</a>

Yours sincerely,

Hayley Richley

Vice Principal - Standards and Curriculum



